
The city of Anaheim is updating the 2021-2029 Housing Element. Please join us 
for the city’s second community workshop to learn about the Housing Element 
Update process, the progress of the draft document and to provide your ideas and 

input! Your participation is important to help plan for Anaheim’s future. 

For more information on the Housing Element, visit the city’s webpage:
www.anaheim.net/5848/2021-2029-Housing-Element-Update

WHEN:	 Wednesday, June 30, at 6 p.m.

WHERE:	 Downtown Anaheim Community Center 
250 E. Center Street, Anaheim, CA 92805 
 
Join us in the “Assembly Hall” room.

C I T Y  O F  A N A H E I M

2021-2029 Housing Element Update
Community Workshop #2

For questions, please contact City Staff at housingelement@anaheim.net or (714) 765-4479.


